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As we patiently waited to welcome students back into our buildings, Buffalo Trail Public Schools 
(BTPS) hosted a Divisional Learning Day on August 28, 2024, bringing together all staff members 
for a day of professional learning, collaboration, and inspiration. The event allowed staff to 
reconnect with colleagues from across the division, enhanced staff wellness and provided staff 
with valuable strategies to improve student learning in a safe and caring environment. 
 
The day began with a warm welcome from Board Chair Kara Jackson and Superintendent Michelle 
Webb. The morning consisted of a keynote presentation by Dr. Greg Wells, a world-renowned 
physiologist and peak performance expert. Dr. Wells delivered a compelling session titled "STEM 
2.0: Sleep, Think, Eat & Move for Better Learning," where he shared insights on how small 
changes in sleep, nutrition, movement, and mindset can significantly enhance school well-being 
and learning outcomes. Following the keynote, staff engaged in various collaborative sessions 
tailored to their roles.  
 
BTPS remains committed to maximizing 
student learning in a safe and caring 
environment supported by a highly effective 
team. The Divisional Learning Day was a 
testament to this commitment, fostering 
professional growth and enhancing the skills 
and well-being of all BTPS staff. 
 
We are thrilled to kick off a new school year 
and look forward to all the opportunities it will 
bring for learning, growth, and connection. We 
hope our staff and students have a fantastic 
year filled with inspiring moments, new 
achievements, and memorable experiences.  
 
 


